
MAY 25, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

PRECINCT 67 CONSTABLE’S OFFICE LAUNCHES SPEED AWARENESS PROGRAM 

Mobile, AL – The Mobile County Constable Office, Precinct 67, announces its motorist’s speed awareness program. 
With the help of local businesses, Constable Charlie Burch has acquired a radar speed trailer. Known as a traffic 
calming device, the trailer uses radar technology to display a driver’s current speed making them aware of excessive 
speed compared to the posted speed limit. The speed is displayed in 18-inch LEDs that are visible from 1000 feet 
away.  As the habits of motorists in the area change for the better, the sign can be moved to another location.  

The trailer is available at no cost to the residents of Mobile County. It can also be requested by other agencies or 
departments. The trailer can be used in neighborhoods, school zones, construction areas, dangerous roadways, at 
events, or anywhere else where motorist’s speed is a concern. The trailer can be requested through the office website 
at www.mobileconstable.com/speed-trailer. Businesses interested in becoming a sponsor for a month are also 
encouraged to contact the Precinct 67 Constable Office. 

Through the speed trailer’s use, we are committed to increasing the safety of pedestrians and motorists in Mobile 
County. 

 

Mobile County Constable Office, Precinct 67 
Constable Charles Burch 

Tel 251.304.9667 
charlieburch@mobileconstable.com 

www.mobileconstable.com 

  

 

http://www.mobileconstable.com/speed-trailer

